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SIPC NOTICE

Karmeq LLC is a member of the Securities Investor Protection Corporation (“SIPC”). FINRA
Rule 2266 requires Karmeq LLC to disclose SIPC Contact Information. SIPC plays an
important role in the overall system of investor protection in the United States by, in
certain specified situations, restoring funds to investors with assets in the hands of
bankrupt and otherwise financially troubled brokerage firms. When a brokerage firm is
closed due to bankruptcy or other financial difficulties and customer assets are missing,
SIPC steps in as quickly as possible and, within certain limits, works to return customers’
cash, stock, and other securities. You may obtain more information about SIPC, including a
brochure entitled How SIPC Protects You, by contacting SIPC at:

« Securities Investor Protection Corporation
« 805 15th Street, N.W. Suite 800

«  Washington, D.C. 20005-2215

« phone: (202) 371-8300

«  Email: asksipc@sipc.org

You may also visit SIPC's website at www.sipc.org



